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DECIMALISING

I am sure, with the way in which the
We-:aze Z:ezaxgdpi‘z:?ed’&lr Decimal Guides had so little to go
:K;th gon' t believe they had more than one question each to
answer. Tuney have onlythemselves to blame for it was their
efforts, under the guidance of our Company Secretary Mr. Bradford,
that made the changeover problem so simple. That they did a good
job is appreciated by all of us who succumbed to their wit and
charm.

I must also express the thanks of your Directors to those who
gave up part of their Sunday on the 14th February to do that
irksome but necessary task of changing the tickets and balancing

the money. The job was done quickly, efficiently and with much
good humour - perhaps someone else enjoyed themselves, too.

D.C.Suter,
Managing Directors



